
 Village of White City Water Users  

Notice of User Rate Adjustments 

 

 

The Village of White City signed the new Water Contract with the City of Staunton.  All water 

users with the Village of White City are now connected to the newly updated water system.  

White City water rates have been adjusted to reflect the adjusted costs associated with the new 

water system. 

 

This adjusted rate will be reflected on your bill due December 15, 2019. 

 

On October 9, 2019, the Village Board of White City passed Ordinance 395 Amending Water 

Rates for the Village of White City.  Attached is a copy of the approved Ordinance 395 which 

indicates the new rates. 

 

There will be a “Debt Service Charge” in the amount of $7.00 reflected on your billing 

statement.  This fee will be collected from all water users with the Village of White City for the 

Water system Debt which will be applied to pay the bond debts associated with the new water 

system. 

 

Please feel free to contact us if you have questions or concerns. You can call the Village Office 

at 217-999-6123 or email villageofwhitecity@madisontelco.com and we will be happy to answer 

your questions. 

 

For future reference, White City will keep our web page updated with this type of information as 

well.  thevillageofwhitecity.myruralwater.com. 

 

 

 

Board of Trustees 

Village of White City 

884 South Main Street 

Mt. Olive, IL  62069 

Phone:  217-999-6123 

Fax:  217-999-4088 

Email:  villageofwhitecity@madisontelco.com 

Website:  thevillageofwhitecity.myruralwater.com 
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